
PUBLIC NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

The Fairfield County Regional Planning Commission is reques8ng Statements of Qualifica8ons from 
qualified firms, organiza8ons, or individuals for the purpose of providing professional and technical 
services in rela8onship to daily du8es and ac8vi8es of the Commission.  The Fairfield County Regional 
Planning Commission (RPC) is responsible for overseeing and coordina8ng development in Fairfield 
County, and its membership is comprised of representa8ves from townships, ci8es, villages, agencies, 
and ci8zens of Fairfield County.  The RPC is responsible for administering the Fairfield County Subdivision 
Regula8ons, the Fairfield County Flood Damage Preven8on Regula8ons, and providing zoning technical 
support to the Commission’s member communi8es.  The Commission is currently in the process of 
assis8ng its member communi8es with implemen8ng long range plans based upon the county’s recently 
adopted Comprehensive Plan as well as assis8ng with implemen8ng updated zoning codes that align 
with the new plan.  The Commission also provides grant wri8ng and administra8ve services to its various 
member communi8es and currently serves as the Development Block Grant and Fair Housing 
administrator for the Fairfield County Board of Commissioners.  The Commission Is seeking a firm that 
can assist with all aspects of administering these various regula8ons and grants.   

If you are interested in performing the professional and technical services for the RPC, please review the 
RFQ located on the RPC’s website at www.co.fairfield.oh.us/rpc for details on the requirements for 
submiNng a proposal.  All responses must be submiPed by 4:00 p.m. on Thursday, October 24, 2024. 


